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We in Oregon desperately need regulation on breeders. It makes no sense that 

rescues are so heavily regulated, meanwhile, the people largely responsible for the 

overpopulation in dogs get away Scott free with no regulations or requirements. They 

need minimum standards for care of every animal. They need to pay registration 

fees, and carry licenses. This is beyond much needed! 


